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Dear members of Washington Utilities Commission,

I attended the American Geophysical Union (AGU) fall meeting in New Orleans in
December 2017. Many of the oral and poster sessions made it clear that rising levels of
atmospheric CO2 mean for our future climate. It is absolutely clear that your
responsibility is to reject any plan from PSE that does not address getting Colstrip off
the grid by 2025 and explicitly exclude all new fracked gas infrastructure, including the
liquefied natural gas terminal in Tacoma.

Thank you,
Malcolm Cumming

PO Box 656, Clinton WA 98236
(360) 341-2336
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